
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
  
This week we have continued our work on fractions. We have learnt how to recognise and 
find one half, one quarter and one third (all called unit fractions). Next week we shall be 
learning about non-unit fractions. This are 2/4, 3/4, 2/3s. Then we shall be counting in 
fractions! 
In English we have looked at a book called 'Free Fall' by David Weisner. It is a picture book 
which tells the story of a boy's dream. The illustrations are amazing and it has really inspired 
the children to write about their own dreams. Their vocabulary and punctuation is really 
improving and I was very proud of their efforts. 
Next week is Science week and we have lots of science lessons planned, and there are 
several visitors coming in to run  experiments and investigations. The homework supports 
the science this week, there is the 'mind-reading' which is for everyone to complete, but I 
also included 4 other experiments if you feel so inspired! 
Have a lovely weekend, 
  
Mrs Martin 
  
Year 2 teacher 
Lead DSL 
Lenham Primary School 
  
 


